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Ref.: SCBD/MCO/AF/NP/TM/86879 23 November 2017 

NOTIFICATION 

Reminder and Extension of Deadline: 

Invitation to participate in the survey to identify joint capacity-building needs for gender 

mainstreaming in the implementation of the three Rio Conventions  

Madam/Sir, 

Reference is made to notification 2017-100 (https://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2017/ntf-2017-

100-gender-en.pdf), dated 4 October 2017, inviting Parties and stakeholder organizations to provide 

information to a survey to identify joint capacity-building needs for gender mainstreaming in the 

implementation of the three Rio Conventions.  

In order to ensure adequate time for Parties and stakeholders of each of the three Rio Conventions to 

respond, I am pleased to inform you that the deadline has been extended so that Parties and stakeholder 

organizations that have not yet done so can respond to the survey at their earliest convenience but no later 

than 15 December 2017. 

The survey is available at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/gender_rio_conventions.   

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

Cristiana Paşca Palmer, PhD 

Executive Secretary 
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